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Filming in Different Localities in Malta 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and sea 
craft owners that filming activities will take place in different locations around the 
Maltese coast between 9 April 2012 and 2 July 2012. Time of filming will be between 
0700 hours to 1900 hours. 
 
The areas that are shown on the attached charts are as follows: 
 
Chart A     

 
1     Filming en-route from Grand Harbour to Bunkering area 1 and Vice 

versa. 
 
2     Filming from Bunkering area 1 out to sea. 

 
Chart B 
  

3     Filming from Bunkering area 6 out to sea. 
 
4    Filming may also take place from other bays as advised by VTS 

(Valletta Port Control) on days of filming. 
 

In view of the above mariners navigating in the indicated areas during filming are 
requested to give a wide berth, keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and cooperate with 
the crew and police in the area. They are to comply with instructions issued by VTS 
(Valletta Port Control). 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 194, 2537 and 2538. 








